
Pam Orsot 

 My name is Pamela Hancock Orsot. I am a graduate of Kountze High School. I 

now have been teaching and coaching for the past 29 years at Kountze High 

School and Beaumont ISD.  My years of high school at Kountze was filled with 

lots of extracurricular activities to include Volleyball, Basketball, Track, 

Cheerleading, Student Council and National Honor Society. I graduated as 

salutatorian of my senior class.  During all 4 years of high school, I participated in 

the state championship games. I played on 3 State Championship Volleyball 

Teams; my freshman, junior and senior year and my sophomore year we fail short 

of a State Basketball Title.  My volleyball coach (Angela Cruse), mentor and 

coworker was a straight-forward disciplined coach that didn’t settle for anything 

less than success. We were taught great ethics; hard work, dedication and 

disciplined, the same philosophy that I carry still to this day.  

 I attended college on a Volleyball Scholarship to Mary- Hardin Baylor. I am only 

5’3 and my specialty was defense and left outside hitter: “I had a great Vertical 

Jump”... 

I later transferred back home to Lamar University where I received my Bachelor of 

Science in Health Education. I also have certifications in Physical and Special 

Education.  At one time or another, I have been a Head Coach of all High School 

Sports except Soccer, Golf and Swimming. Volleyball, being the one that I chose 

to pursue the most.  Seems Like EAT, SLEEP, REPEAT! Throughout my years, I 

have coached many outstanding playoff teams, student athletes with volleyball 

scholarships as well as student athletes with numerous accolades to include the 

highest being the Most Valuable Player of the TGCA All-Star Volleyball team.  

   This is my 1st year coaching on the staff at FMTVA Chiefs, after being asked for 

the past several years, I finally decided to take it to the next level.  I am still a firm 

believer as to “You Get Out What You Put In” and that having a strong foundation 

of fundamentals along with heart, courage and intellect will take you far.  I am so 

looking forward to sharing and gaining volleyball knowledge under the leadership 

of   Director Coach McLain and her dedicated Volleyball Staff.  

 Lastly, I have 2 amazing children, a young adult son, almost grown bright-eyed 

daughter, and an awesome extremely busy husband that “in spite of” is still very 

supportive of all the extracurricular activities that myself and children are/have 

been involved in.  We both look forward to a great, exciting and successful season 

with the Chiefs. 


